
Anguilla Statistics Department 
Ministry of Economic Development, Investment, Commerce, Information Technology and Natural Resources 

Government of Anguilla 
The Valley, ANGUILLA, B.W.I. 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

“Sound Statistics for Sustainable Development” 
Tel: (264) 497-5731          E-mail: statistics@gov.ai & Website: http://statistics.gov.ai/           Fax: (264) 497-3986 

Old Court House Building 
P. O. Box 60 

The Valley, Anguilla  
 

To:  The Press            From: Chief Statistician – Mrs. Lori-Rae Alleyne-Franklin 
 
Date: May 12, 2022            CC: PS EDICITNR – Mrs. Chanelle Petty-Barrett 
 
Subject: Press Release Census #11B – Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2022 – Questions and Answers 
 

THE VALLEY – Anguilla is expected to undertake the enumeration phase of the Anguilla Population and Housing (AP&H) 
Census 2022 in June 2022. Census Day in Anguilla is Wednesday, June 15, 2022.  
 
Field officers – enumerators will be out on June 15, 2022 to commence the data collection (enumeration) phase of the 
Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2022. All residents according to the census definition, all persons living on 
Anguilla for 6 months or more or intending to do so, will be asked these questions when an enumerator visits their 
dwelling. 
 
Questions such as; What type of building does this household occupy? What is the MAIN material of the outer walls of the 
dwelling? What is the MAIN source of drinking water? These are some of the questions on the housing questionnaire that 
will be administered to the household reference person by the field officer – enumerators. There are at least four (4) 
sections on the household questionnaire for completion and one (1) section in which householders may provide any 
comments. The section are include: 
 

Section 1 – Listing of Household Members 
Section 2 – Relationship of Household Members 
Section 3 – Housing 
Section 4 – Migration and Characteristics of Household Members who moved permanently 
Section 5 – Comments  
 

Not all questions on the household questionnaire may be administered as there is a skip pattern throughout the 
questionnaire.  
 
Not all information collected by through the AP& H Census 2022 will be evaluated statistically: auxiliary variables such as 
name and address help us to organize and administer the Census. They are needed, for instance, to make sure that 
inhabitants are not counted twice and field officers – enumerators and supervisors find the right contact persons. The 
contact information will be deleted before processing. 
 
More information on the Anguilla Population and Housing Census 2022 can be obtained by contacting the Anguilla 
Statistics Department on 497-5731 or e-mailing the Anguilla Statistics Department statistics@gov.ai 
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